
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Barb Collins called the May 4, 2017 Senior Commission meeting to order at 1:00 
p.m. 
 
Members present:  Kitty Greenwood, Ruth Schwab & Mike Vallone, Bernice 
Brown & Sheree Victorian. 
 
The minutes of the May 2017 meeting were reviewed by the members.  Motion by 
Bernie Brown and seconded by Sheree Victorian to accept the minutes as 
presented.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted as presented. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul:  They are still getting around 30 people coming in for food 
and money for rent and medicine. They hand out $500 - $750 a week to those 
who need help. Most of the money comes from donations from the parishioners 
of the church. 
 
American Legion:   The legion will start getting busy beginning in the month of 
May with Memorial Day Observances  
 
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood.   There was a meeting held on April 
27th. There was lots of discussion on the events for the night of the relay , but 
nothing was settled. There are 2 teams representing Franklin Park at this time.  
Our team is having a fundraiser at Jewel on May 27th and July 1st. 
 
Senior Towers report by Sheree Victorian: They are in the process of remodeling 
some of the apartments. At this time they are not filling any of  vacant 
apartments in the building. 
 
Barb reminded the members about the upcoming blood drive on June 9th to 
volunteer for the Franklin Park Fest. 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Barbara Collins 


